
From: Zellers, Ledell
To: Verbick, Jim
Cc: Verveer, Michael; Berkovitz, Alexander; Freedman, Jason; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; hungrybadgercafe@gmail.com;

Skidmore, Paul
Subject: Hungry Badger Restaurant at 540 State Street
Date: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 4:51:57 PM

Hello Jim,

Please share the following with members of the ALRC:

Both Sgt Berkovitz and I have met with the owners of the Hungry Badger Restaurant at 540
State Street.  The owners have applied for a Class B Beer and Class C Wine license only.
 They plan to have a restaurant with 10% of sales attributable to alcohol.  They plan to close at
9:00 pm.  They have agreed to the following conditions:

1. Stop serving alcohol no later than 10pm Sunday - Thursday and no later than 11pm on
Friday and Saturday.

2. Establishment must meet the definition of a restaurant under Section 38.02 of Madison
General Ordinance at all times.

3. Food must be available at all times.

With these conditions, I do not object to the granting of a Class B Beer and Class C Wine
alcohol license.

Best,
Ledell

Alder Ledell Zellers
608 417 9521

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to:  http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/


